Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.26: Mary Johnson

————— Forwarded by Marian Kadota/R5/USDAFS on 03/31/2006 02:20 PM ————-—

"Mary Johnson™ <maryjohnscnl@cwaveilsp.net>

To "Jody Noiron™ <jncircnfs.fed.us>

08/31/2006 12:54PM

Cc: Marion Kakota" <mkadotalfs.fed.us>

Subject: Extension of Public Comment Periocd for Antelope-Pardee 500kv
Transmission Prcject

Dear Ms. Noiron:

I am writing to you, Ms Noiron, as supervisor for Angeles Naticnal Feorest, to
request an extensicn of the public comment pericd for the Antelope-Pardee
500kv Transmission Project. Public comment is scheduled to close September
18, 2006. The communities of Agua Dulce and Lecna Valley were not included
in the original scoping process. Alternate 5 of the EIR/EIS directly affects
those 2 communities. Having attended the public meeting held last night in
Agua Dulce, the message came through loud and clear that lack of notice of
the project and alternate routes is a real problem. Most attendees at the
meeting were notified by friends and neighbcors, not by the project managers
or Aspen Environmental, the company who prepared the Draft EIR/EIS.

Based on the volumincus decuments and the complexity of the issues, I am
requesting a 90 day extension of the Public Comment period to extend to
December 18, 2006.

Flease let me know the status of my request.
Thank you.

Mary Johnson

8001 Clayvale Road

Agua Dulce, CA 91390
661/266-8804
maryjchnson@cwavelsp.net

C.26-1

December 2006 Ap.8C-56 Final EIR/EIS



Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment Set C.26: Mary Johnson

C.26-1 Please see General Response GR-5 regarding the Project’s noticing procedures and the Draft
EIR/EIS public review period.

Final EIR/EIS Ap.8C-57 December 2006



